
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

From:  Dario Pirotta  

Director, MATSEC Support Unit 

 

To:  College Principals 

  Heads of School 

 

Subject: UPDATED - SEC Syllabus Consultation for Teachers of SEC Spanish 

 

Date:  4th February 2020 

 

Heads of school are kindly informed that another teachers’ consultation session for SEC Spanish is being held on the 

20th February 2020 at Digital Literacy Centre, Hamrun. The other dates and venues remain unchanged. 

Teachers who had previously registered for the 13th and 14th February and will be attending on these dates do 

not need to register again, whereas teachers who wish to register for the new date should do so by accessing the 

following link: 

https://forms.gle/zQrY6968aXfo3ZqB6 

Any queries related to attendance should be directed to matsec@um.edu.mt. 

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://forms.gle/zQrY6968aXfo3ZqB6&sa=D&source=hangouts&ust=1579182697489000&usg=AFQjCNHpmFV-syG-vrFq4WVsCFQnRX3pLg


 

 

  

 

 


